
Our topic this term is ‘Bugs and Beasties’. 
In Science we ask the BIG question, do we

all need the same things to live? Every
living creature goes through a life cycle. At

each stage, their characteristics change
and they develop in different ways. A

caterpillar changes into a butterfly and
humans learn new skills as they grow.

Habitats enable creatures to be safe and
have an environment to grow. A frog
thrives in a cold, wet pond whereas

humans flourish in the warm and dry.
Eventually, the life of creatures come to an
end. Is this the same for all living things? As

great geographers we will then build on
our fieldwork skills from last term to

investigate the ‘bugs and beasties’ around
us. We will use our map and learn simple
compass and directional skills to help us

navigate our way around the school
grounds and beyond.

Maths

In number maths we will be looking at
recognising symbols for £ and

p. 
We will also be combining amounts to

make a particular value. We will also find
different combinations

of coins that equal the same
amounts of money and use to this learning to

solve problems. 

In topic maths we will be learning about
measure. We will choose and use

appropriate standard units
to estimate and measure

length/height in any
direction (m/cm). 
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English

This term in English, we will be
writing a fantasy character
description about our book

‘Beetle in the Bathroom’.  
We will also be writing a non-

chronological report about bugs. 

PE

We will have PE on Tuesdays.
Please make sure children
have PE kits in school, long

hair is tied back and earrings
are out.

Reminders

Home work should come into school
on Mondays and will be sent home

again on Wednesdays.
Children should read at least 3 times
a week- especially on Wednesdays.
Please sign in the reading record to

confirm your child has read . Children
have their Purple Mash login and

Times Table Rockstars login in their
reading records.


